NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF GRANVILLE COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS MEETING

The Granville County Board of Elections meeting that is scheduled for Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. has been cancelled by the Chairman since there are no absentee ballots to count.
Tonya C. Burnette

Elections Director

